
 

 

 

 

Dear comrades and dear friends,  

 

It is with great pleasure that we invite you to the Progressive Alliance 

Global Convention on 5 – 6 October 2024 in Santiago, Chile. We are 

honored that our host is the Socialist Party of Chile (PS), currently 

part of the progressive government of President Gabriel Boric. The PS 

is a party that has a long tradition and leadership on authoritarian 

resistance, social justice struggle and international solidarity.   

 

At the Convention, we will open our strategic discussion with the 

leaders of our political movement from around the world on the most 

consequential issues of our time: protecting democracy, economic 

and social progress, solving climate change, securing peace, and 

promoting gender equality. Together, we will direct the international 

programme of the Progressive Alliance that require our coordinated, 

coherent and future-proof global solutions to persistent problems. 
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It is no longer in doubt that we are seeing a multipolar world taking 

shape. Old strategic partnerships are seeing strains and new regional 

and global alliances are being formed. It is critical that as this new 

order takes shape, democratic movements and progressives 

proactively engage and build its forces and alliances to shape the 

direction of a multilateral future characterized by cooperation around 

internationally accepted values. At the Convention, we will 

strengthen existing cooperation and forge new ones to unite our 

movement towards a realizing our agenda for transformation that 

guard against the undermining of our values, erosion of trust and 

even more polarization. 

 

As we position ourselves to influence the creation of alternatives for a 

progressive 21st century, we will build up our leadership and 

revitalize our global network. A review of the Guiding Principles and 

Charta of our Alliance is important to make our organization fit for 

the future. With members and associate partners from all continents, 

we will redefine our strategy for the coming years, reinforce our 

structures, and elect the new Board. With these critical tasks at hand 

– forwarding programmatic responses, renewing solidarities, 

institutional reform, and new leadership –  we cannot emphasize 

more the importance of your participation in the Convention. 

 

Please register your delegation not later than 1 September 2024 

using this Registration link. This online registration system will 

automatically close after the deadline. We aspire to have a gender-

balanced participation in all Progressive Alliance activities so we ask 

you to take this into account when registering your delegation.  

 

 

 

 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1OHgkYlzBMC1SSZw-drhD3qolRmnK4oBJ_-z-CVbkRcI/viewform?edit_requested=true
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For more information and updates on the Technical Information and 

Deadlines, Provisional Program, Board Nominations, Amendments to 

Basic Papers, and Convention Rules, we ask you to regularly visit this 

PA Convention 2024 link. 

 

For any questions, do not hesitate to contact us at 

contact@progressive-alliance.info 

 Thank you and we look forward to seeing you all Santiago. 

 

In solidarity, 

 

Marie Chris  “Machris“ Cabreros 

Coordinator 

https://progressive-alliance.info/event_type/save-the-date-progressive-alliance-convention-4-5-october-2024-in-santiago-chile/
mailto:contact@progressive-alliance.info

